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December 2006 Ap.8C-188 Final EIR/EIS 

Response to Comment Set C.77:  David Baral 

C.77-1 On September 13, the CPUC, as the CEQA Lead Agency, and the USDA Forest Service, as the 
NEPA Lead Agency, extended the public review period for the Project from 45 days to 60 days, 
now ending on October 3, 2006. 

 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures and the review period for the 
Draft EIR/EIS. 

 Thank you for expressing your concern regarding Alternative 5. Your comments will be shared with 
the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and 
the CPUC. 

 

 


